
Subject

French

Knowledge to be Assessed:

• The French speaking world

• Meeting people

• Introducing yourself in French

• Giving your age

• Saying when your birthday is

• Counting from 1-31

• Using the verb Avoir

• Learning Memorisation strategies. 

Resources to help Revision:

• African countries (youtube.com)

• https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles

/z7ftwty

• https://wordwall.net/en-

gb/community/french/numbers/1-to-31

• https://quizlet.com/66698485/french-

conversation-flash-cards/

• Expo 1 term 1a yr 7 French word 

mat.pptx

• Unit-1---Tout-sur-moi.pdf

Year and Term

Year 7 Autumn Term 

Time of Assessment

Week beginning  14th of October 2024

Skills to be assessed:

• Focus on French pronunciation

• Memorisation techniques

• Students will take part in a short French 

conversation with their teacher. 

!
Unit-1---Tout-sur-moi.pdf

Emerging Developing Secure Mastering Extending

I can say single words with 
support.

I can answer simple 
questions with support.

I can answer all questions 
without support and with 
good pronunciation.

I can answer all questions 
independently  with very 
good pronunciation. I can 
include KEYS in my answers.  

I can answer all questions 
confidently with excellent 
pronunciation. I can include 
KEYS to extend my answers 
and I can ask questions.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=a3Hqfo8FrVA
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z7ftwty
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z7ftwty
https://wordwall.net/en-gb/community/french/numbers/1-to-31
https://wordwall.net/en-gb/community/french/numbers/1-to-31
https://quizlet.com/66698485/french-conversation-flash-cards/
https://quizlet.com/66698485/french-conversation-flash-cards/
https://onlinesch.sharepoint.com/:p:/r/sites/RGSMFLDept/Shared%20Documents/Knowledge%20Organisers/Year%207%20French/Term%201a/Expo%201%20term%201a%20yr%207%20French%20word%20mat.pptx?d=wf20aeec0f4f64147ab77efb522315996&csf=1&web=1&e=BroPgA
https://onlinesch.sharepoint.com/:p:/r/sites/RGSMFLDept/Shared%20Documents/Knowledge%20Organisers/Year%207%20French/Term%201a/Expo%201%20term%201a%20yr%207%20French%20word%20mat.pptx?d=wf20aeec0f4f64147ab77efb522315996&csf=1&web=1&e=BroPgA
https://onlinesch-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/personal/rgslornarousseau_sch_im/Documents/Unit-1---Tout-sur-moi.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=3t97b2
https://onlinesch-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/personal/rgslornarousseau_sch_im/Documents/Unit-1---Tout-sur-moi.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=3t97b2


Subject

Spanish 

Knowledge to be Assessed:

• Introducing yourself

• Talking about your personality

• Giving your age and birthday

• Months and numbers 1-31

• Giving information on pets

• Using adjectives in Spanish

• Using the verb Tener

• El dia de los Muertos 

Resources to help Revision:

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zh

vpqp3

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Pvbxr

qC_DHA

Year 7 Knowledge Organiser All Units.pptx

Year and Term

Year 7 Autumn Term 

Time of Assessment 

Week beginning 25th of November

Skills to be assessed:

Skills Assessed:

• Speaking skills 

• Pronunciation and confidence.

Students will take part in a short Spanish 

conversation with their teacher.

Emerging Developing Secure Mastering Extending

I can say single words with 
support.

. I can answer simple 
questions with support.

I can answer all questions 
without support and with good 
pronunciation.

I can answer all questions 
independently  with very 
good pronunciation. I can 
include KEYS in my answers.  

I can answer all questions 
confidently with excellent 
pronunciation. I can include 
KEYS to extend my answers 
and I can ask questions.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zhvpqp3
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zhvpqp3
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PvbxrqC_DHA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PvbxrqC_DHA
https://onlinesch.sharepoint.com/:p:/r/sites/RGSMFLDept/Shared%20Documents/Knowledge%20Organisers/Year%207%20Spanish/Year%207%20Knowledge%20Organiser%20All%20Units.pptx?d=w66fe04878fc4472d9461bb51dd3bf1e2&csf=1&web=1&e=jhrB35
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